
 
 
Report of the Head of Scrutiny and Member Development 
 

Scrutiny Board (City Development) 
 

Date: 6th July 2010 
 

Subject: Executive Board Response to the City Development Scrutiny Board Inquiry 
which Reviewed the Method by which Planning Applications are Publicised and 
Community Involvement takes place  
 

        
 
 

1.0 Purpose of the report 
 

1.1 The purpose of this report is to advise Members of the decision of the Executive 
 Board to this Board's recommendations following its report which reviewed the 
method by which planning applications are publicised and community involvement 
takes place. 

 

2.0      Executive Board 
 

2.1      The Executive Board on the 22nd June 2010 considered the attached report of the  
           Director of City Development in response to the recommendations of the  
           Scrutiny Board (City Development) inquiry which reviewed the method by which 

planning applications are publicised and community involvement takes place. 
 

2.2 The Executive Board resolved to approve the proposed responses from the  
Director of City Development to the recommendations of the Scrutiny Board (City 
Development) with regard to this inquiry  

 

2.3      In line with scrutiny’s recommendation tracking system, progress on meeting these 
recommendations will be monitored by this Board on a quarterly basis, with the first 
reports being received at the October meeting.  

 

3.0      Recommendations 
 

3.1 Members are requested to note the 
 

(i) response of the Executive Board to the Board's report in 2009/2010. 
(ii) arrangements for monitoring progress on the implementation of the 

recommendations. 
 
Background Papers  Scrutiny Board's Final Inquiry Report 

Specific Implications For:  
 
Equality and Diversity 
  
Community Cohesion 
 
Narrowing the Gap 

 

Electoral Wards Affected:  All 
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